From: Sheppard, Brona <Brona.Sheppard@infrastructure-ni.gov.uk>
Sent: Thursday 26 May 2022 16:07
To: Niamh Thornton <+

Subject: RE: Windfarm development Glenard and other townlands County Donegal

Dear Niamh,

By way of an update, there are 4 outstanding consultees in relation to the above application . | have
issued reminders to them and | have asked that they respond as soon as possible,

| will update you on any further progress.

Kind Regards
Brona S]]Gppﬂf C]

Department for Infrastructure
Strategic Planning Directorate | First Floor | Clarence Court | 10-18 Adelaide Street | Belfast |
BT2 8GB



